
From: VanNordenm@gtlaw.com
To: LNGStudy
Subject: 2012 LNG Export Study: Initial Comments of Daniel S. Sullivan, Commissioner of the Alaska Department of

Natural Resources.
Date: Thursday, January 24, 2013 11:10:28 AM
Attachments: 2012 LNG Export Study SOA Comments 1-24-2013.pdf

 
    Please find the enclosed initial comments on the 2012 LNG export study of Daniel S. Sullivan,
Commissioner of the Alaska Department of Natural Resources.
 
 
 
Mike V.

If you are not an intended recipient of confidential and privileged information in this
email, please delete it, notify us immediately at postmaster@gtlaw.com, and do not
use or disseminate such information. Pursuant to IRS Circular 230, any tax advice in
this email may not be used to avoid tax penalties or to promote, market or
recommend any matter herein.
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